

15th June 2018

Mr Dudley Smith The Old House Thornton Le Dale YO18 7RX

NYMNPA -2 JUL 2018

Dear Sir

Thornton Le Dale Bowling Club.

As you are aware, we have two sheds on the site which we lease from yourself (in which we store bowling equipment). One has reached the end of its safe working lifetime and requires renewal.

In order to renew this structure we would like to inform you of our intention to demolish the right-hand of the two sheds and replace it with one made of similar materials.

We appreciate that in order to carry out this work we are required to obtain planning permission from the National Park and meet the objectives of the Thornton Le Dale conservation area. We are currently engaged in discussions with the National Park on this matter.

I have attached a copy of our Impact Statement on the Thornton Le Dale conservation area for this work to be carried out.

Kind Regards

Ian Myers Secretary.
1 Village Farm Cottage, Allerston, YO18 7PG

NYMNPA

-2 1111 2019